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Our Ref: HM/12/0086
Your Ref:  
If calling ask for: James Watters
Phone: 01698 454970
Date: 03 July 2012

 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997
Consultee – Notification of Final Decision
 
Proposal : Demolition of single storey rear extension, erection of two storey

extension, internal alteration and associated external refurbishment to
form offices, meeting rooms, children's nursery and associated
facilities

Site Address : 29 New Street
Stonehouse
ML9 3LT

Application No : HM/12/0086
 
I refer to your recent consultation on the above mentioned planning application.
 
The application was recently considered and your comments were taken into account.  I would now
advise you that the decision was:
 
Application Granted
 
A URL is provided below to the South Lanarkshire Council web site where the decision notice
(which sets out the conditions of approval or reasons for refusal), the report, plans and any other
associated documentation relating to the application are available to view. 
 
http://pbsportal.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/SearchPortal/ShowPublishedDocuments.aspx?application
number=HM/12/0086
 
 
 



 
If you wish an electronic copy of the report or decision notice, please e-mail  
planning@southlanarkshire.gov.uk  clearly quoting the application number.  In line with the
Council’s sustainability policies, we have not included a paper copy of either document. However, if
you are unable to access our website and do not have the facility to receive an e-mail, then a hard
copy of the report and decision notice are available if you wish to view them.  Please contact us by
telephone quoting the application number.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
 
 
 
Head of Planning and Building Standards Services
 
 
 


